
 

 

THE BOROUGH COUNCIL OF GATESHEAD 
(STATION ROAD A694 GATESHEAD) PEDESTRIAN TRAFFIC LIGHT 

CONTROLLED PUFFIN CROSSING PROPOSAL 2017 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Borough Council of Gateshead after consultation 
with the Chief Officer of Police under Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 
1984 hereby gives public notice of the proposal to establish a pedestrian puffin 
controlled crossing along: 
 
Station Road A694 – at a point 69 metres north-east from its junction with The 
Crescent. 
 
Details of the proposal may be examined at the information desk on the ground floor 
of Gateshead Council’s Civic Centre, Regent Street, Gateshead NE8 1HH, Monday 
to Thursday between 8.45am and 5.30pm and Friday between 8.45am and 5.00pm 
or online at: www.gateshead.gov.uk/consultations (Ref: TS/1012). 
 
If you wish to raise an objection, express support or make any other observations 
about the proposal, you must make them in writing to the Strategic Director, 
Corporate Services and Governance at the above address to be received on or 
before the 16th November 2017.  Any objections must specify the grounds on which 
they are made. 
 
Dated 20th October 2017 
 

 
Mike Baker, Strategic Director, Corporate Services and Governance 


